
 

 

 

 

Scientific and Professional Liaison Council 

August 28, 2017 

 

Call participants 

Katie Davis, PhD 

David E. Goodrich, EdD, MS, MA 

Amy Janke, PhD – Chair 

Margaret L. Schneider, PhD (guest) 

Erika A. Waters, PhD, MPH 

Sandra J. Winter, PhD, MHA 

 

Regrets 

Martin D. Cheatle, PhD 

Jeff Haibach, PhD, MPH 

Paul B. Jacobsen, PhD 

Sara J. Knight, PhD 

Natalia Loskutova, MD, PhD  

Sherri Sheinfeld Gorin, PhD 

Julie E. Volkman, PhD  

 

Staff 

Mary Dean, Andrew Schmidt 

 

MINUTES 

 

The June 26 SPLC minutes were approved as written. 

 

SBM WEBINAR SERIES 

 

Dr. Schneider provided an introduction to the newly-developed SBM webinar series and invited council 

members to share the program with their liaison partners and to consider webinars as another possible 

product to co-develop. Dr. Goodrich noted that interest may already exist at ACSM for a webinar 

collaboration, and that he would get in touch with members of the SBM/ACSM planning committee. Dr. 

Janke inquired about offering free access to SPLC partner organizations, particularly for co-developed 

webinars; Dr. Schneider will follow up with the webinar planning committee to determine if this would 

be possible. 

 

LIAISON REPORTS 

 

ACSM/VA 

Dr. Goodrich reported that the SBM/ACSM panel discussion on implementation science has been 

accepted for the 2018 ACSM meeting. Dr. Goodrich also reported that Team Red, White & Blue will be 



 

participating in a panel discussion at the 2018 Annual Meeting, and that their local chapter 

representative would be in attendance. 

 

Society for Medical Decision Making 

Dr. Waters reported that a symposium developed by the SBM/SMDM cross-talk committee has been 

planned for the SMDM Annual Meeting in October. The committee is also discussing adapting the 

session for the 2018 SBM Annual Meeting, and Dr. Waters noted that she would suggest adapting the 

session into a webinar in addition to or instead of a conference session. 

 

The Obesity Society and Obesity Week 2017 

Dr. Davis reported that the symposium submitted for Obesity Week 2017 had been accepted, and she is 

working to confirm speakers for the session. Dr. Davis added that while there weren’t any sessions being 

planned with TOS for the 2018 Annual Meeting, she has been increasingly working with the American 

Society for Metabolic and Bariatric Surgery (ASMBS) in planning for Obesity Week, and that it may be 

worthwhile to explore a collaborative relationship with that organization moving forward. 

 

American College of Lifestyle Medicine 

Dr. Janke reported that Dr. Gary Bennett will be presenting a standalone session at the Lifestyle 

Medicine 2017 conference in October, in lieu of participation in a strategic partner showcase. Dr. Winter 

added that she would be following up with an invitation to ACLM to submit “best-of” abstracts. 

 


